Wednesday 13. February 2008

The organized search for the American registered Cessna 310 airplane and its pilot,that went missing 50
nautical miles west of Keflavik last Monday has ended.

The area where a liferaft could be expected to be found, has been thoroughly searched according to a
search plan created by a specialist software, considering the expected landing point of the airplane on
the surface, weather, wave conditions and drift.

A sharp lookout will be kept by Coast Guard vessels and aircraft passing through the area and notices
were sent to all ships in the vicinity to look out for any clues that might provide relevant information.
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